
	

Bas, you are gone. 

But thank you, 

For all these soft, sweet memories you have left behind in our school, in our minds, in our hearts. 

Our Gwendoline van Putten School Family is deeply saddened to inform you of the untimely and tragic death 
of our beloved colleague, Gym teacher, and friend, Bas de Haan.  

There will be a short memorial service at 13.00 o’clock, Monday, September 12, 2016 at the Earl Merkman 
Sports Complex on Sint Eustatius. 

In support of the family, your donations in lieu of flowers will be kindly appreciated.  


